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Purpose of ABMOTS Newsletter 

This newsletter is here to serve American Baptist Men of the South (ABMOTS)! If you or your men’s 

ministry has something to share, this will be the vehicle for you to share it. I am hopeful our newsletter 

will inform, encourage, and inspire men throughout our region to grow stronger in our faith, step up 

and into more leadership roles within our churches and communities. I hope this newsletter will help 

us share good practices around the region and help us implement as well. Finally, I hope this newsletter 

will become a vehicle where we, men, can talk about what is affecting us personally and spiritually. I 

am eagerly looking forward to the growth and development this newsletter offers. 

 

 

Type of and Submission of Articles 

All articles highlighting your or area men’s ministry’s activities inside and outside of the church are 

welcome and solicited. When you are ready to submit your article, please check spelling, accuracy of 

your facts, and confirm any/all quoted or reference sources. Pictures are welcome as well. Please 

check with individual(s) or organization(s) to get permission before submitting any pictures. Please 

submit all articles and pictures via email to: vernonaclement@gmail.com. 
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FEATURES 

 

                                                                          

SAVE THE DATE 
 

ABCOTS 
CELEBRATES TURNING  

50 
 

APRIL 27TH - 30TH, 2020 
**HOTEL ROOMS ARE READY 

FOR BOOKING** 
HTTPS://BOOK.PASSKEY.COM/

E/49929750  
OR CALL 800.228.9290 
RICHMOND MARRIOTT 

DOWNTOWN 
500 EAST BROAD ST 
RICHMOND, VA 23219 

 

http://links.ascendbywix.com/f/a/FHIynmBMp2DzuV0Su0v-cg~~/AABFVwA~/RgRfVTk6P0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9ib29rLnBhc3NrZXkuY29tL2UvNDk5Mjk3NTBXA3NwY0IKAB46tHJdXh4T7VIQa2FyYW5AYWJjb3RzLm9yZ1gEAABSIQ~~
http://links.ascendbywix.com/f/a/FHIynmBMp2DzuV0Su0v-cg~~/AABFVwA~/RgRfVTk6P0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9ib29rLnBhc3NrZXkuY29tL2UvNDk5Mjk3NTBXA3NwY0IKAB46tHJdXh4T7VIQa2FyYW5AYWJjb3RzLm9yZ1gEAABSIQ~~


New for ABMOTS 

 

New! New! New! New! New! 
 

There is something new coming for American Baptist Men of the South at ABCOTS 50th 

Annual Session in Richmond, Virginia. Your executive leadership team is planning a 

Leadership Development Training! on Tuesday, 28 April 2019. We are diligently 

working at developing and creating a program that will train all men to become better 

Christian leaders for their families, churches, and communities. It is our hope you will get 

equip with new tools to reach someone with the ability to encourage them to remain on the 

battleground for the Lord; or bring them into the Light of Christ. 

Your presence is being requested so the first annual ABMOTS Leadership Development 

Training can be a success now and for the future. We are planning for breakfast with 

probably a light lunch so we can concentrate on learning and sharing as Christian men 

growing together in the Body of Christ. 

Our Leadership Development Training will require a separate registration from ABCOTS 

registration but both will come in same mailing. 

 

See You in Richmond April 2020! 


